LADS AUGUST 2017 NEWSLETTER



President: Ellen Carrithers

Vice President: Becky Scarboro

Secretary: Linda Luck

Treasurer: Andrea King

Website: Michael Stephens

August 17th 2017 Meeting

This month is also the return of our HRP plants from Brett Clements. We will be visiting Karen Sidebottom's garden and she will be providing barbecue and we will all bring side dishes. Our meeting date is August 17th. Don't forget to bring your chairs. Karen's address is 131 Indian Ridge Court, Taylorsville, Ky. 40071. It will start at 6:30 but Karen will welcome anyone that wants to come early.

THE PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Hello Everyone,

Hope everyone has enjoyed their garden this summer. Time is going so fast I can't believe the season is almost over!

First this is a busy week! We will be digging from the garden on Wednesday at Doris's house and start at 8:30. If you are bringing daylilies for the sale please let me know and bring them cleaned double fans. I'm sure we will have food for the hungry crowd so plan for this. Don't forget you tools. The sale will be August 5th, this Saturday, Wallitsch Garden Center from 9-12.

This month is also our return of our HRP plants from Brett Clements. We will be visiting Karen Sidebottom's

garden and she will be providing barbecue and we will all bring side dishes.Our meeting date is August 17th. Don't forget to bring your chairs.

Louisville Area Daylily Society

July 20, 2017 Minutes

The July meeting of the Louisville Area Daylily Society was held July 20, 2017 at the home of Doris Stonska 8032 N. Watterson Trail in Louisville, Kentucky. We began the evening by enjoying social time and a variety of pot luck dinner items prepared by our members. Members also enjoyed a few minutes to wander around the gardens before the meeting began.

President Carrithers called the meeting to order at 7:40 pm. She welcomed all of the members to the meeting and no visitors were present.

The Treasurer's report was distributed by email and Treasurer Andrea King also had copies available. Donna Willett moved that it be accepted and John Morgan seconded the motion. The Report was approved as presented. The Minutes were included in the Newsletter. Donna Willett moved that they be accepted and John Morgan seconded the motion, so they were approved as presented.

President Carrithers announced that our August plant sale, commonly known as the "Otte Sale" will be held Saturday August 5th at Wallitsch Garden Center on Hikes Lane in Louisville. We will be able to set up in a large covered area. The Hosta, Iris and Daffodil Societies will also participate as has typically been the case. Ellen had fliers available regarding the sale, which members could take to post in appropriate spots around the community. We appreciate Janet Wilson of the Iris Society making the initial contact with Wallitsch.

Our schedule for the Now "Wallitsch Sale" will be digging at the LADS bed at Doris Stonska's on Wednesday August 2nd starting at 8:00 a.m. We will set up at Wallitsch starting at 4:00 Friday August 4th. The sale begins at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday but we can arrive before then to get ready. When setting up on Friday we can pull vehicles along the left side of Wallitsch and can probably park back there again on Saturday to allow for client parking in the parking lot. If anyone has daylilies to donate for the sale, please send an Email to Ellen. Andrea King announced that we are running an ad for the sale in the Courier-Journal classified ads as well as in Happenings. We'll also put up a sign at the now closed Otte Nursery location that morning to refer people to the Wallitsch location. Although pricing will still need to be done, we are currently thinking the plants will be sold for \$5 and \$10.

Treasurer Andrea King announced that we had cleared \$418 at the daylily sale at the LADS garden on July 8th.

President Carrithers announced that our August meeting will be held at the home of Karen Sidebottom located at 131 Indian Ridge Ct. in Taylorsville, KY. That will be our

annual HRP Auction of the 2015 plants of hybridizer Bret Clements. Members also need to return a double fan of any prior HRP plants which have not yet been returned. Please check the newsletter regarding the food for that evening.

Vice President Becky Scarboro announced that the September meeting will be held Saturday September 16th at noon at Trinity Presbyterian Church. The speaker will be Lucas Holman. Due to his work schedule he requested the Saturday date. The Club will provide fried chicken for the lunch that day and members are asked to bring sides.

Becky also announced that the October speaker will be Rich Rosen who will provide a daylily photo presentation. We will have our Holiday Meeting in early December as we have the past few years, not having a separate November meeting.

President Carrithers requested that members be thinking about Officer nominations for 2018 so that suggestions can be provided at a future meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. and we finished the evening with a plant raffle.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Luck, Secretary

HOSPITALITY:

For the month of August Karen will supply the barbecue and we will all bring side dishes. Don't forget to bring your chair.





2017 Calendar

August 5th: LADS August Sale at Wallitsch's Nursery Hikes Lane 9:00 AM to Noon

August 17th: our regular meeting at Karen Sidebottom's Garden.

Sat Sept. 16th: LADS monthly meeting Lunch with speaker Lucas Holman.

October 19th: Rich Rosen is speaker and will also have a slideshow.



Midwest Peony Society

Contact: Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com

Phone number: 502-876-9300

<<<<<

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3rd Tuesday of March, April, May, September, October and November. In addition there are Hostas events scheduled throughout the year. Our usual meeting place is Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Ave., which runs south off New LaGrange Rd., Lyndon, KY.

Contact Phil Raisle: 502-491-9975 or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com

<<<<<

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville)

Meeting location: Usually the third Monday of the month at the Farmdale Church of the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off Smyrna. About 0.1 miles before Outer Loop.

Contact: Michael Stephens, e-mail uofkfan@hotmail.com

<<<<<

Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS) is Jackie Glasscock.

E-mail: mjglasscock5@gmail.com

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS): David Cupps,

e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org.



Membership form with treasurer's correct address Application for Membership Louisville Area Daylily Society LADS.PlantFans.com

Name	Date/
HomePhone	Ce11
Address	StateZip
Email Address Yes/No	AHS Member
Annual Dues: Individual-\$10.00 Dual	(same household) \$15.00

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily Society or LADS. Mail payment to: Andrea King

